
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

  
   

     
 

    
    

   
  
  

 
   

  
   

  
 

     
     

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Child Development Centers, a private, nonprofit 
organization with 15 locations throughout Northwestern Pennsylvania. It has been operating for 55 
years with the mission of “Educating Children to Succeed.” 

The Child Development Centers recognizes that 90 percent of brain growth happens before 
kindergarten, which has a lasting impact on the child’s ability to learn and succeed in school and life. It 
offers individualized care for children beginning at six weeks with tuition-based programs, all the way to 
before and after school programs that continue that development. The Child Development Centers 
utilizes research-based materials to promote the child’s social, emotional, physical, cognitive and 
language development. 

The staff at Child Development Centers all have a dedicated interest in helping your child play, learn and 
grow in a safe, happy and healthy learning environment. They help to implement the common goals of 
student achievement, safety, professionalism and excellence, because they genuinely want to help your 
child succeed. 

I recommend Child Development Centers to anyone looking for high-quality childcare or early childhood 
education. Its caring and passionate team strive to provide a safe, healthy, and creative environment to 
help your child make a successful transition to kindergarten and beyond. 

Sincerely, 

Adam Baker 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

527 Nagle Road, Erie, Pennsylvania 16511 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/abaker 
Main  814-520-6474 Email  adam.baker@schooleymitchell.com 
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